

To whom it may concern;

John Ironside approached the AIDS Committee of London late in 1987 and offered to prepare a short documentary about AIDS with his students. Initially it was supposed to be three minutes, but due to the complexities around AIDS, he realized that this would be inadequate. He made the commitment to enlarge upon it and as a result directed an excellent documentary that lasted thirty minutes, that was educational, informative, comprehensive and accurate in all aspects.

There is no question that John is patient, committed, and follows through when he takes on a task.

He readily sought out and accepted advice from the staff at the AIDS Committee of London and we were most impressed with him and the final product.

Yours Sincerely,

Betty Anne Thomas, RI AIDS Committee of London

Executive Director